
Meeting Minutes
5 March 2020

I. Welcome

Pete KF5BMZ welcomed the attendees to the Bartlesville Amateur Radio Club (BARC) meeting and 
introduced the guest speaker at approximately 7:00 p.m. on 5 March 2020 at First Christian Church 
(Fellowship Hall 520 S Osage Ave, Bartlesville, OK).

II. Presentation

Ben Joplin presented hardware and software relating to how APRS is used by the Tulsa club at events such as 
bike races.

III. Call to order

At approximately 7:50 p.m., Pete KF5BMZ called the monthly Bartlesville Amateur Radio Club (BARC) club
business meeting to order.

IV. Approval of minutes from last meeting

A motion to approve the February club meeting minutes as posted on the club website was made, seconded, 
all the voting was in the affirmative.

V. Approval of treasurer's report

Glen K5UP read the treasurer’s report. A motion to approve the treasurer’s report as read was made, seconded,
all the voting was in the affirmative.

VI. New Business

a) Pete KF5BMZ and Don KE9EX reported on the two BARC awards (ARRL technician manual $25 gift 
card) given to two students at the Bartlesville District Science Fair. One student’s topic involved ground 
penetrating radar finding unmarked graves. The second student’s topic was on the effect of aggregates 
size on the strength of concrete. The BARC thanks all club members who helped with the science fair. 

VII. Adjournment Meeting

A motion to adjourn the business portion of the meeting at approximately 7:55 p.m. was made, seconded, and 
approved by affirmative votes.

Minutes submitted by:  Mark, KD5FZL


